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The day before the accident the airplane was serviced by line crew with the addition 
of 25.1 gallons of 100 low-lead aviation fuel to the fuel level indicators, or “tabs”. The 
fuel was ordered by Dugosh Aviation. 

The fuel batch was tested before the accident and then immediately following the 
accident, and the results were nominal. Three other airplanes were serviced from the 
same fuel truck on the day of the accident. None of those pilots reported problems, 
and review of flight aware indicated they had all reached their destinations.  

Fuel log and receipt attached but note that the receipt incorrectly shows the invoiced 
date in delivered date field. 
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